
Principal and Vice-Chancellor McGill university 
MontrealA. E. MORGAN

17th March 1937

Dear Mr. Mclnaes,

It was extremely kind of the Governors of 

Dalhousle to treat me so hospitably on the occasion 

of my first visit to Halifax. I greatly appreciated 

the kind thought of arranging a luncheon to enable sc 

to meet you and your colleagues, as well as your dis­

tinguished guests.

I hope that I shall have an opportunity of 

seeing you when you are in Montreal next week.

Hector Mclnnes, 1 sq., K.O., 
35 Betford Row,

HALITÆ. N.S.

Tours sincerely,


